
February 13, 2023


Dear Teacher or Administrator,


This letter is to inform you that ____________________________________________ 
is a member of the Foothill Christian Legacy Youth Orchestra, an auditioned 
community string orchestra consisting of young musicians from all over the San 
Gabriel Valley.


Our orchestra is traveling to New York City on our annual orchestra tour where 
we were invited to perform at the prestigious, world-famous Carnegie Hall via 
the New York Invitational Music Festival Elite Performance Series. Please excuse 
this student from school beginning Monday, March 13 through Wednesday, 
March 15. Students have been instructed to make up all missed assignments as 
requested by their teachers.


Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.


Sincerely,


Aimee Knight, Director


Foothill Christian Legacy Youth Orchestra

242 W Baseline Rd

Glendora, CA 91740

fclyo@foothilchristian.org

www.fclyoglendora.com
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